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26th of June 2020, 
 
Dear Parent,  
 
I hope you are all keeping well during these challenging times. I want to express my deep 
gratitude to you for the way you have embraced home learning and the kind messages you 
have sent to us over the last number of months. Your continued support has been 
invaluable to us.  
 
Following the official guidance issued by the Minister of Education, my hope is to have all of 

the children return to school at the end of August, within the permitted guidelines and with 

the safety of all staff and pupils to the fore.  Our school opening times for the last week in 

August will be as follows: 

 

Date Classes 

25th August P7 (Until 12:30pm) 

26th of August P1, P2 until 12:30pm, P4, P6 and P7 (Full Day) 

27th of August P3 until 12:30pm. P4, P5, P6 and P7 (Full Day)  

28th of August Whole school back - full day for everyone.  

 
All children will continue to be in full days from 1st of September. I will be sending out more 
information in August about the various rules and procedures that we will be following in 
the school. I hope you have a lovely summer and I look forward to seeing you in August.  

 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Mr Cunningham  
Principal (Knocknagor PS) 

http://www.knocknagorps.com/

